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Mr. Chair,

· It is my sincere hope that our dialogue today can further strengthen our national efforts in the promotion and protection of human rights.

· The COVID-19 pandemic has proven to be a challenge for global efforts toward achieving SDGs and has called attention to the need for greater international cooperation. 

· To address disruption in the fulfillment of human rights and achieving SDG targets, Indonesia remains committed to ensuring a sustainable and resilient recovery, whereby economic growth must be inclusive and equitable and where economic fairness serves as a critical foundation.

· We will further establish collaboration among all stakeholders and inclusively involve the regional or sub-national levels.

· In 2023, Indonesia will also assume the role of Chair of ASEAN. With the same passion and commitment that we have as the G20 President in 2022, Indonesia will put the promotion of human rights, rule of law, good governance, democratic principles, and shared sustainable development forward.

· To this end, Indonesia appreciates the Member States’ contribution and looks forward to your support and invaluable and implementable recommendations. 

· Let me express our appreciation to our friends in the Troika, namely Bolivia, Malawi, Uzbekistan, as well as the UPR Secretariat for their tremendous support. 

· Indonesia stands ready to cooperate closely with you to ensure the success of our review and its implementation. 

· Thank you.

